


Sister City, Irpin Ukraine

Due to the ongoing war in Ukraine the main contact with frpin has been
via e-mails with our primary focus on raising funds to provide
humanitarian aid to support Ukraine in general. This effort has
consumed all of our attention and as a result we have decided not to
renew this relationship when cur 5 year commitment expires
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To date we have raised and sent $200, 000 to Ukraine

I want to Thank the Sister City Committee and members ;‘“r all you have
done and I treasure all the wonderful relationships developed through
this experiences over the [ast 5 years.

2022/2023 List of Activity

Mayor Johnson has joined our Sunday Service and spoke with our

congregation to demonstrate the cities support for Ukraine. He spoke at
at the ceremonial lig g} g if Hoan Bridge withthe colors of the
Ukrainian Flag, attended the Cinco De Mayo ?Fl"‘fiv‘ﬂi where St Michael's
was recognized for t Ex hr roic efforts and resiliency of the Ukrainian
people in their fight for freedom. He met with Ukrainian Ma\mr

Markushin when } he visited Milwaukee and has maintained phone
contact with him.

WE hosted a group of doctors from Ukraine who were visiting the
Medical College of Wisconsin to learn how we manage our blood banks
since blood is such a critical need in Ukraine during this war.

We have been invelved in many TV and printed media interviews to
educate and inform, update people of the situation in Ukraine.
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Numerous churches
made donations or'

3, E 1sinesses and other organizations have

iraisers with us to supnort Ukraine,



Here are some of them:

The Milwaukee Admirals

Advent Lutheran Church , at Cedarburg Strawberry Festival
Polish Fest

Holly Trinity Lutheran Latvian Church

Cardinal Stritch University

Milwaukee Catholic Home

- Downtown Buisness District Holiday Festival of lights
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Other fund raising and community events we conducted:

- 3 day Holiday Folk fair food and crafts booths
Church Choir Christmas Carcling to homes throughout Milwaukee
area
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- numerous community rallies

I am sponsoring a Ukrainian refugee from Irpin and many of our

parishioners are sponsors as well.

- We are assisting refugee arrivals

- Our Church Picnic - all proceeds to Ukraine

- Our church has donated money to the International Institute of
Wisconsin to help with Ukrainian Refugee resettlement needs

This Is not an exhaustive list, but gives an example of what we are doing,
and anticipate this activity to pick up, as we move into the second year
of this war.

May God bless all of you and protect Ukraine.
Joseph Spolowicz

St Michael’s
Parish Administrator.



